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This is the last letter of 2021, on behalf of all the staff, we thank you for your kind Christmas wishes, cards and gifts.  

We are lucky to have such wonderful children and supportive families. 

We wish you a Happy, Holy and Peaceful Christmas break.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a very Happy Christmas, from all of the staff here at St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School. 

 

This Sunday is the 4th Sunday of Advent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will do what God asks 

Mary loved God so much that she was ready to do whatever he asked of her. 

Trusting him completely and always ready to please him she agreed to become the mother of his son, Jesus.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

                            
G M O’Hara            Mrs N Hill                                                   Mrs L Chambers                                           

Executive Principal   Acting Head of School                                     Acting Vice Prin 


